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 The robber of a local bank has been found guilty and sentenced to prison for his conduct.  
 
  On August 30, 2011, a Warren County jury found William Vore guilty of bank robbery 
and theft.  Common Pleas Court Judge Robert Peeler sentenced Vore to the maximum of five 
years in prison for the charges.   
 
 On April 20, 2010, Vore entered the Fifth Third Bank branch on Fields Ertel Road in 
Deerfield Township and passed a note to the teller, announcing the robbery and demanding 
money.  Vore fled with approximately $9,000 cash.  Authorities located Vore in federal prison 
where he was serving time on unrelated charges, and brought him to Warren County for trial. 
 
 Vore has a past record of several robbery convictions, including a federal bank robbery 
conviction in Florida.   
 
 Assistant Prosecutor John Arnold prosecuted the case.  The Warren County Sheriff’s 
Office and Detective Roger Barnes should be commended for their persistence in the 
investigation, which led to the identification of Vore and his subsequent conviction.   
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